ISSUE  183                                                                                               June 25th, 2007
THE EUROPEAN CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL INFO-LETTER (Euccril)

In this issue: The National Conference of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal in Poland was this year with 160.000 participants. A report from Darek in Poland.
14TH NATIONAL CONFERENCE IN POLAND
On 18-19th May 2007 the 14th National Conference of Polish Catholic Charismatic Renewal took place in Czestochowa (Jasna Gora). As usually we had 2 days long meeting. 
The first day gathered more than 1200 leaders of Charismatic groups and various ministies. The main teaching was delivered by Dariusz Jeziorny. Its title was ‘What is the Holy Spirit speaking to Renewal today’. Everything was based on Book of Revelation 1-3 and was followed by prayer led by Slawomir Czajkowski. After lunch 8 various workshops took place and participants were divided into smaller groups. 
The most popular topics were: intercession, solving conflicts in prayer groups and leading worship. The Eucharist this day was celebrated by Bishop Andrzej Siemieniewski from Wroclaw. His homily touched question of unity.

BE HOT

The second day's title was ‘be hot’. About 160 thousand people were gathered around Jasna Gora to participate in our meeting. We had two teachings delivered by Stanislawa Izyk from Alfa-courses Office in Torun and Inga Pozorska, a leader of evangelisation team from Lodz. Speaches were focused on Christian radicalism and bringing hope to people in contemporary world. 
DANCING WITH JOY

We did not have foreign speakers this year. But two people from abroad were invited to share their testimonies about the Holy Spirit's action in their countries. First of all Julia Frolova from Belarus gave her testimony which was followed by sharing of Josip Loncar from Croatia. It could be added we had also participants from abroad f.i. from Belarus and Ukraine. The whole meeting was finished by the Eucharist celebrated by Bishop Bronislaw Dembowski with homily by Fr. Roman Sadowski. The meeting finished with great enthusiasm of many participants who remained around Jasna Gora dancing with joy.

Darek Jeziorny
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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